

SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION

SUBJECT:

Review of Chapel Hill Transportation Priority List, 2007-

2013

MEETING DATE:

March 15, 2005

RECOMMENDATION:

The Planning Board recommends the Council retain the 2006-2012 Chapel Hill Transportation Priority List with the deletion of #3, Estes Drive Extension, and use the revised list as Chapel Hill's Transportation Priority List for the preparation of the 2007-2013 Transportation Improvement

Program.

VOTE:

7-0

(Ayes: Tim Dempsey, Rebecca Boyles, Donna Bell, Julie Coleman, Donna Stephens Manley, Nancy Milio, Gene

Pease)

Drafted by:

Tim Dempsey, Chair ThursB

Chris S. Berndt, Long Range Planning Coordinator